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FRESNO COUNTY’S ADVISORY REDISTRICTING COMMISSION WILL 

DISCUSS DRAFT MAPS AND MAKE RECOMMENDATIONS AT ITS 
OCTOBER 21st PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The County of Fresno’s Advisory Redistricting Commission (ARC) will 
formally review draft map submissions at its public hearing which will be 
held during its regularly scheduled meeting at 6:05 p.m. on Thursday, 
October 21, 2021 at the Fresno County Health and Wellness Center, 
located at 1925 E. Dakota Avenue, Fresno, CA 93726. Residents and 
stakeholders are invited to participate in this important meeting to provide 
feedback on draft maps and communities of interest when the public 
hearing begins at 6:30 p.m. 
 
The ARC will receive maps and make draft map recommendations to the 
Board of Supervisors as part of the October 21st public hearing. 
Subsequently, the Board of Supervisors will meet on November 2, 2021, to 
consider draft map recommendations and any proposed revisions to draft 
maps.  
 
To sign up for updates and information about the redistricting process, 
please visit the County’s redistricting website at 
www.co.fresno.ca.us/resources/redistricting or send an email to 
FresnoCounty2021Redistricting@fresnocountyca.gov. 
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